
�

Reverend Kevin Maloney, Pastor          �

Deacon Anthony Paratore�

Deacon Robert Connelly 

Saturday�Vigil   4:00pm at St. Patrick and St. Brigid�

� � � �  5:15pm at St. Charles�

� � � �  �

Sunday,  � �  8am at St. Patrick and St. Brigid�

� � �         10:30am  at St. Charles�

� � � � � �

Monday, �       beginning May 29th there will not be a 

Monday morning Mass throughout the summer. �� � �

Tuesday, � � 8am at St. Charles�

Wednesday,  � 8am at St. Patrick and St. Brigid�

�

Thursday, � � 8am at St. Charles�

�

 Father Kevin will hear confessions on the first Saturday 

of the month from 3:15�4pm at St. Patrick and St. 

Brigid’s Church�

�

St. Charles�St. Ann  �

Monday� Thursday    9am to 3:00 pm�

315�468�1803�

Fax Number  487�6312�

4461 Onondaga Blvd. Syracuse, NY   13219�

www.stcharles�stanns.com�

Email  stcharles.stanns@gmail.com�

�

St. Patrick and St. Brigid  �

Monday�Thursday    9am to 2:00pm�

315�475�2185�

216 N. Lowell Ave. Syracuse, NY  13204�

www.stpatricksandstbrigids.org�

Email  stpatssyr@syrdio.org�

�

Faith Formation  �

315�468�1803 or 315�475�2185�

315�468�1803 for K�8�

sguglielmi@syrdio.org for grades 9�10�

mosullivan@syrdio.org for grades K�8�

THE LINKED PARISHES OF�

ST. CHARLES� ST. ANN AND ST. PATRICK AND ST. BRIGID�

        June 4, 2023 



PLEASE PRAY FOR THOSE SERVING IN OUR MILITARY �

Matthew Locke, Andrew Ayres, Joseph Perry, Packy Guy,  Andy Bryant, 

Joseph Coppo, Owen Alberts, Dave Saxton, David Kaminski,  Michael 

Pizzari, Ryan Alberts, Seth Hatcher, John Rozyczko, John Rozyczko, II�

Donna Adams, Mary Aigeltinger, Sarah Albright, Phil Allen,   Teresa 

Barndollar, Edward Bargelski,  Tom Baumann,  Phyllis Behan, Ralph 

Bellinger, Jerry Berkery, Joseph Bertalli, Jane Benson,  Msgr. Larry 

Bordonaro,  Briana, Cristen Brophy, Jennifer C., Deb Carey,  Guisseppe 

C., Patrick Cassidy, Sophia Grace Castrilli, Joseph Castrilli, Larry 

Chalk, Tomas Checkosky, Anna Ciccarelli,  Christopher Clemons, Infant 

Sloane Clucas,  Denise Corcoran, Loretta Corcoran, Mary Courcy, Abby 

Cronin, John Danaher, Bill Darmody, Sally Daughton, Pat DeNeve,  Jim 

DiPaola, Moe Donohue, Michael Dowe, John Drury, George Dubosh, 

Ken Eckert,   Stever Effler, Kay Ellis, Sally Ennis, Karl Esmark, Dan 

Fahey, Carol Ficarra, Shawn Garland, Gabby, Teresa Gelormini, Anne 

Gerega,  George Ginnopolus, Michael Goodyear,  Carol Grayson, Ar-

lene Graziano,  Bill Gunter, Chris H., Doug Hague, Jack Halpin, Dylan 

Patrick Healy,  David Hill,  Timmy Hogan, Kara Horvatch, Cathy Hu-

bert, Jim Hunt, Holli Johnson, Chris Jones, Judy,  Connor Karlovitz, Joe 

Kane, Tommy Kearney,   Angelo Kelly, Dorothy Kenyon,  Christine 

Kleberg, Ted Kocienski, Kathy Kotz, John Krell,  Christine LaPage, 

Donna Lavonier, Siobhan Leonard,  Hal Lockwood, Jeffrey Mac-

Collumm, Mary Marcellus, Eli Marposon, Margaret Marposon,  Virginia 

Martens, Sister Maureen Mastine, Ron Metzger, Antonette Milazzo,  

Rosemary Monticello, Beverly Morgan, Mary Morley, John Morse, Dr. 

James Andrew Mosey,  Mike and Leah Nosowski,  Michele Dubois 

Payne,  Bob Pray, Edward Purcell,  Angela  Ranalli,  Bill Rezak, Marcia 

Rhinehardt, Patsy Rogge,  Lois Roy, Frank Sacco, Josephine Saccone,  

David Sauer, Sister Mary Ellen Shirtz, Dan Schmidt, Karen Schmidt, 

Kimberly Schoemann, Paul W. and Janet Seville, Pat Sheehan, Tom 

Skutt,  Annette Sitnik, Laurie Smiley,   James Spinoso, Jr., Catherine 

Spinoso,   Anna Stefanco, Donna Stepien, Mike and Gerri Strojnowski, 

Mark Sunderman, Mary Lynn T.,  Paul Talbot, Norma Taylor, Brandon 

Thomas,   Makenna Grace Turner,  Mary Jo Weinheimer,  Carmella 

White, John P. White,  Rich Worden, Msgr. Robert Yeazel�

 �

Please pray for the sick of our Parishes�

T�� �����	 
���
��
 �� S�. C�����
�S�. A�� ��	 S�. P������ ��	 S�. B����	�

Heavenly Father, through the Sacred Heart of your Son, Jesus, we pray for 

our brethren with serious medical problems and for those among us who 

suffer from age-related disabilities.   Amen. 

�

�

�

�

MONDAY,  June 5; �

NO MASS ON MONDAYS DURING SUMMER�

� �     � � � � � � � � � � �

TUESDAY; June 6;  MASS AT ST. CHARLES�

Reading: Tb2:9�14/Mk12:13�17 �

SC 8am   Parishioners�

� �     �

�     �     �    �

WED.,  June 7;  MASS AT ST. PATRICK’S�

Reading:  1b3:1�11a,16�17b/Mk12:18�27�

SP 8am � Norma O’Brien by the Murrays� � �   �

� �   � Louis DeGennaro by Family�

� �   � Eleanor Burns by Terry and Eamon Coffee 

� � � and Mary Lee Gilmartin�

�

THURSDAY, June 8; MASS AT ST. CHARLES�

Reading:  Tb6:10�11;7:1bcde,9�17;8:4�9a/Mk12:28�34�

SC 8am   Evan Flynn by Keith and Terri Condon�

�       �� �

SATURDAY, June 10; �

Reading:  Tb12:1,5�15,20/Mk12:38�44�

SP 4pm� David Burns by Terry and Eamon Coffee 

and Mary Lee Gilmartin�

� � � Edward Moran by Masterpole Family�

� � �

SC 5:15pm  Jimmy Klamm by Family�

� � �  Special Intention on the 50th wedding 

anniversary of Henry and Stephanie Glowacki�

� � �   �

� � �    � � � � � � �

SUNDAY, June 11; Most Holy Body and Blood�

Reading:  Dt8:2�3,14b�16a/1Cor10:16�17/Jn6:51�58�

SP  8am�  John Henneyberry by Tom and Gloria 

Young� � � �

� � � Gene Adragna by Ann Marie and Mark 

Kinnan�

� � � �

�

SC 10:30am   �Chuck Baracco by Keith and Terri 

Condon�

� � � � Carmen Bordonaro, Sr. by Antoinette 

Bordonaro��

� � �       �   �

� � � � � � � � �

� �      �� � � � � � �

Prayer Requests�

�

 Would you like us to pray for your intentions?  

Prayer requests can be emailed to Sister Eileen 

McGrath at   emcgrath128@gmail.com.  Your requests go 

directly to the Blessed and Broken Prayer Group who will 

pray for your intention.  All prayer requests are held in con-

fidence and are known only to the prayer intercessors.   �

   �

“Do not worry about anything, but in everything  by prayer 

and supplication with thanksgiving let your requests be 

made known to God.”� � � � � � � �

� Philippians  4:6�



Planning Your Will 

Please remember St. Patrick and St. Brigid or St. Charles-St. Ann’s 

A bequest is a wonderful way to express gratitude to God for a 

lifetime of blessings!  The gift that you give establishes a lasting 

legacy of love for others by helping the Church to continue our 

Catholic heritage through its many ministries. 

Please note:  Leaving money to the parish in your will is not assessed 

and 100% goes to the parish.  

 

Spring has sprung! Come join us for a fun, relaxing night out.  

Bring a team or join one.   

All are welcome! 

The next Trivia Night will be in June 9th– 6PM 

St. Ann’s Media Room 

Please park and enter from behind the school.   

 

$5. FEE COVERS SNACKS, BEVERAGES AND PRIZES! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lord,  

Acceptance is the answer to all of my 

 problems today. When I am disturbed, it is because I find 

some person, place, thing, or situation some fact of my life 

- unacceptable to me, and I can find serenity until  I accept 

the person, place, thing, or situation as being exactly the 

way it is supposed to be at this     moment.  Nothing, abso-

lutely nothing happens in God’s world by mistake. Until I 

accept myself, my situation, and my life completely on life’s 

terms, I cannot be        happy. I need to concentrate not so 

much on what happens in the world as on what needs to be 

changed in me and in my attitudes!,  

Amen  

 

A Family Perspective  

 

As the Father “sent his son into the world” so parents send their 

children int the world  “so that the world might be saved” This is the 

missionary role of the Christian family. Your family is a school where 

your children develop convictions which enable them to make a dif-

ference in the world.  

 by Bud Ozar  

 

 

St. Charles– St. Ann’s Eucharistic Ministers and Lectors 

The new schedules have been mailed.    

If you are unable to fulfill your assigned time, please contact another 

minister from the list to replace you.   

If you have any questions or concerns, you can reach Peg at 

mlouer2@twcny.rr.com 

Thank you for your dedication to these beautiful ministries!! 



 St. Patrick and St. Brigid Food Pantry—  

Thank you for your generosity throughout the year.  Your gifts of time, food and financial support allows us to continue to 

offer nourishment to those in need.    Thank you for your continuous support.    

 

 

Eucharistic  Ministers 

Saturday , June 10   4pm  Deacon Tony   

         P.J. Dolan 

         Tom Hayes 

 

Sunday, June 11     8am Deacon Tony 

         Colleen McConnell  

         Sarah Moynihan 

Lectors 

Saturday, June 10    4pm  Gary Spath 

               

Sunday, June 11    8am  Kristen Smith 

          

Altar Servers 

Saturday, June 10    4pm  Aiden Ryan 

 (Senior Servers Last Mass)   Shamus and Owen Burns 

                     

Sunday, June 11    8am  Michael Conover  

         Matthew Conover 

         Jackie Van Slyke  

���������	
���������
������ � � � � �����

����������	
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    Thank you for your continued generosity!�

St. Patrick’s & St. Brigid’s Irish Sweepstakes Drawing 

THERE ARE STILL TICKETS LEFT!!! 

July 15, 2023 at the Festival 

1st Prize   $   10,000.00 

2nd Prize  $    5,000.00 

4 Prizes of  $    2,500.00 

3 Prizes of  $     1,000.00 

8 Prizes of  $       500.00 

$32,000 in PAYOUT!! 17 CHANCES TO WIN! 

ONLY 1,000 TICKETS SOLD!! ONLY $60 PER TICKET 

Volunteers needed for our Parish Irish Festival��

Selling Raffle Tickets�

Games of Chance�

Clean Up, just to name a few.�

 If you are able to volunteer, please contact Owen 

McGraw at �

owen.mcgraw@yahoo.com 

For the week of June 3-10 sanctuary lights have been lit in 

loving memory of Regina Capella on the 3rd anniversary  

     By Eileen Sheehan 



Holy Hour of Mercy 

The Rosary will be recited after morning Masses during the week.  

Consider staying and praying the rosary for peace.  

****The Tuesday Prayer Group has resumed meeting 

Tuesdays  at St. Ann’s,  3pm***************We will 

meet in the teacher’s lounge in the school. 

The first Thursday Holy Hour has resumed.  6:30pm at St. 

Charles Church.   Holy Hour will be the first Thursday of 

each month. 

The Blessed and Broken Prayer Group that meets on Thursday nights 

at 6pm at St. Ann’s has resumed. All are most welcome.  The hour is 

spent praying for others in an easy going and prayer centered spirit.  

If you feel called to join us please do!  You may enter through the 

school door at the front of the building.  We hope you will consider 

joining us for this most worthwhile ministry.  Everyone 

needs prayer—now more than ever.    

Blessings, 

Sister Eileen 

Eternal rest grant unto them, O Lord, and may perpetual light shine 

upon them.  May their souls and all the souls of the faithful departed 

rest in peace.   

 Tara Ann Schilling, Eileen Boutin      

 

 

 

 

We are looking for volunteers to visit our people in nursing 

homes, senior apartments, and homebound. 

Your commitment would be to visit one time a month at your 

convenience. 

We have parishioners in several nursing homes throughout 

Syracuse that unfortunately do not receive visitors on a 

regular basis.  

If you think you you’d like to be a part of this team, please 

contact Sister Ei leen at 315-468-1803 or 

emcgrath128@gmail.com  

It is a very rewarding ministry!! 

Respect Life 

The more people we have on this earth, the more we become capable 

of tackling problems.  We must understand that overpopulation is a 

myth.  We need to reveal that the abortion industry puts money into 

the pockets of those who profit from it and only “empowers” itself 

and not women who are victims of it.  We cannot forget that a larger 

population means more hope, innovation, and freedom for a better 

and brighter future, not just economically. 

Most of all, though, the moral of the story is that abortion hurts more 

than just the economies of the this world;  It hurts women, men and 

families and kills the innocent unborn lives of millions of babies 

across the globe.  

�Congratulations on making your�

                        First Communion!�

 Would you like to become an altar server at St. Charles-St. Ann’s?  It 

is a privilege and an honor to serve at the altar and this is also a great 

way of staying involved with the church in an active way. We are so 

lucky to have a great group of servers and are always looking for 

more. 

  After training you are scheduled every 4-6 weeks at the Mass of your 

choice (5:15 Saturday or 10:30 Sunday).  An email will go out the week 

before the next schedule is made and you can inform us of any com-

mitments you have so that you are not scheduled.  If you have any oth-

er questions please reach out to me at katieboyea@yahoo.com. 

 

Some fun things about being an altar server are …We have a monthly 

contest in which parishioners vote if they think a server has done a 

good job, servers can win a gift card to Gannon’s, or Target etc.  Those 

servers who join now and continue to serve thru high school gradua-

tion receive a scholarship from the parish.  Altar serving can be used 

as volunteer hours for school or Confirmation hours.  If you are inter-

ested please reach out to Deacon Tony at(aparatore1@verizon.net) to 

set up training.   



St. Charles�St. Ann�

2022�2023 FISCAL YEAR COLLECTION REPORT�

                                                �

May�

� � � � � � Actual� � � Budget�     donation�

Collections YTD         387,778.00�    383,460.00�

�

May 7� � �  �  �  7,344.00�        6,945.00�

May 14�� �  � �  6,629.00� �  6,945.00�

May 21�� � �   �  5,339.00� �  6,945.00�

May 28�� �  �   �  3,475.00�  �  6,945.00�

Online for May � � �  7,149.00� �  7,080.00�

�

Collections YTD     �    417,714.00        418,320.00�

�

Bills Paid this week: � � � � � � �

Payroll� � � � � � � � � � �     4,264.56�

�

� �    Thank you for your continued generosity!�

 

�

�

 

Eucharistic Ministers     

Saturday; June 10  5:15pm    Kathy Hicks, Al Fuller 

               

Sunday;   June 11  10:30am    Michele Jewett, Lorri Caloia 

              

Bishop Ludden Minister:   Lorri Caloia  

        

Lector 

Saturday; June 10        5:15pm    Lisa Smith 

          

 

Sunday; June 11         10:30am   Pat Guy 

 For the month of June candles have been lit 

                      In loving memory of Phil and Ida Corso 

                                by Kathy and Denny   

 For the month of June candles have been lit 

       In loving memory of Bordonaro, Gardner and DiPaolo 

    Families by Antoinette Bordonaro 

St. Charles– St. Ann Food Pantry:       

   Most needed items:  pasta, sauce, mac and cheese, cereal, canned fruits, tuna.   Summer if fast approaching where the 

need is even greater for children not in school.  Please consider adding a few items to your grocery 

cart to help our friends in need.  As always, thank you for your generosity! 

Nazareth Farms is a mission in West Virginia 

that helps struggling families by doing labor to 

repair windows, roofs, decks, etc. Each year we 

have sent a group of teenagers who have made 

their confirmation to Nazareth Farms for a 

week in August to experience this awesome 

ministry. �

If you feel this experience would be a good fit 

for you, please contact Joanne Bataglia 315�

422�6952 or either rectory by June 15
th

. �

�

      Nazareth Farms Car Wash �

�

On Sunday June 25
th

 there will be a 

car wash following the 8:00am 

Mass in the St. Patrick’s� St. Brigid’s parking 

lot. All proceeds will be used for the annual 

mission trip to Nazareth Farms. �
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MAKE MORE POSSIBLE.
solvaybank.com

MEMBER FDIC

ALL FORMS OF  
INSURANCE
Nick Masterpole 
 Carl Masterpole 

 315-473-9622
1524 W Fayette Street, Syracuse, NY 13204

Fax 315-473-9623

Tindall Funeral Home Inc.
1921 W. Genesee St.

315-468-5521
Family Owned & Operated
www.TindallFH.com

2718 James Street
Syracuse, NY 13206

Phone: 315-463-0621
Fax: 315-463-7703

e-mail: karl@lutzmonuments.com
www.lutzmonuments.com

Commercial & Residential
Sales • Service • Installation

315-437-7194
www.cooneyair.com

2516 LODI STREET
SYRACUSE, NY 13208

5298 So. Terry Road, Suite #3, Syracuse, NY 13219
Gerald F. Danaher, DDS

General Dentistry
Phone: 315-468-3327 • Fax: 315-468-3144

Continued cheerfulness
is a sign of wisdom.

Slainte!

THE BLARNEY
STONE INN
314 Avery Avenue

Syracuse, NY 13204
(315) 487-9675

www.grafelectric.netwww.grafelectric.net

315-387-9988315-387-9988
Email: Email: cgraf@grafelectric.netcgraf@grafelectric.net

QUALITY ELECTRICAL SERVICEQUALITY ELECTRICAL SERVICE

COMPETITIVE PRICESCOMPETITIVE PRICES

PARISHIONERPARISHIONER

Quality Service Since 1987Quality Service Since 1987

LET’S GROW YOUR BUSINESS
Place Your Ad Here  

and Support Our Parish!

CONTACT ME  
Douglas Shaller

dshaller@4LPi.com  
(800) 477-4574 x6458
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Edward J. Ryan 
& Son

Funeral Home
 Chad M. Ryan,
Jillian A. Ryan

3180 Bellevue Avenue
Syracuse, NY

(315) 468–3443

Parishioner Owned  
& Operated

315-488-0921
1841 W FAYETTE STREET  

SYRACUSE, NY 13204

351 Main Street, Phoenix  
315-695-3376

9562 Main Street, Brewerton  
315-676-2333

5425 W. Genesee Street, Camillus  
315-468-0616

www.sweetwoodsmem.com

Since 1949

488-3164
104 Myron Road

www.samraoflorist.com
In Your Community for Over 60 Years

Phone   468-1512
2001 Milton Avenue Solvay, New York 13209

Air Conditioning • Brake-Electrical Cooling
NYS Safety Inspection • Goodyear Tires

Emission Service

GARCIA’S
AUTOMOTIVE

SERVICE

2208 W. Genesee Street
Syracuse

204 W. Seneca Street
Manlius

(315) 468-6281

5431 W. Genesee St.
Camillus, New York 13031

(315) 487-2412
www.BuranichFH.com

New York

CatholicMatch.com/NY

IF YOU LIVE ALONE You Need

4 Ambulance 4 Police 4 Family  
		       4 GPS & Fall Alert

$1995
/mo.

As Low As

md-medalert.com

MDMedAlert!™

At HOME and AWAY!

800.808.9294
CALL NOW!


